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Member Ron Pearcey’s son, Jeremy. R.I.P. 

We are saddened by the passing of Jeremy Pearcey, son of club member Ron and his wife, Melanie. 
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Frederick Fair Thanks Youth Livestock Sale Buyers & Supporters 
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Update from Mt. St. Mary’s 

Mount St. Mary’s University Associate Provost Jan Staiger, Ph.D, recently visited our club to provide an update on the University 

and how our student grants are being utilized. Pictured below, Pres. Richard (L) presents Dr. Staiger with a coveted Kiwanis Club of 

Frederick Challenge Coin as a Thank You gift. Joining them is Dr. Bob Kaufmann. 
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Learning to Communicate “on the fly” 

At a recent meeting, trainer and consultant Darlene Carver engaged the membership in a enlightening mo-

ment. “Enlightening moments are the times when you hear, read, experience, or engage in something that 

produces a flash of realization.  We use lightning-bolt moments in a training process that is flexible and pow-

erful yet simple – Engage, Excite, Empower,” Darlene said. In our case, using the below graphic, we used the 

characteristics of four birds to help identify people as being  verbal and fast paced, people oriented, reserved 

and ever paced, or task oriented. Some of us were parrots. Some owls. Not many doves, but lots of eagles. In 

bottom photo, Pres. Richard (L) thanks Darlene as Dr. Bob Kaufmann looks on. 
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Club Thanks Gift Wrap Team Leaders 

“We could not pull off our annual FSK Mall Charity Giftwrap for Kids were it not for the dedication of our 

Team Leaders,” said Gift Wrap organizer, Dave Maloney. Team Leaders are responsible for overseeing the 

gift wrappers (most of whom are high schoolers), keeping the gift wrap tables neat, maintaining security and 

assisting new wrappers as needed. 

Our club recently thanked Team Leaders by hosting an evening dinner at the Elks. All shared their favorite gift 

wrap stories including the oddest and largest items wrapped. Laurie Cutting  even made a special banana 

cake for dessert! 

Richard Cutting, Dave Maloney,  

Laurie Cutting 
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Team Leaders Theresa Thompson, Coach 

Dolly, Darlene Carver and husband Gary 

TL Coach Dolly and Dave Maloney 

How Much? 

FSK Mall donated four partially-filled buck-

ets of coins removed from the fountain at 

mall center court. Take a guess at how 

much is in these buckets and maybe win 

an amazing prize! More later... 
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Club Member Peter Brehm Seeks Office 



Page 10 

 

Upcoming Events 

Feb. 28 – March 2nd Capital District Kiwanis Midyear Conference.   

Held at the Hyatt Regency Chesapeake Bay Resort in Cambridge, 
MD. The title of the Conference is “Elevate Our Impact” mirroring 
Governor Josh’s theme for the year.  Registration (Early Deadline is 
Feb. 7, final deadline is Feb. 21). Hotel Information (Deadline Feb 
13) 
 

June 25-28th  Kiwanis International Convention 2025 in Pittsburgh, PA 

Register early to get the best price.  To access convention infor-
mation and registration on Kiwanis.org, you will need to use your 
Kiwanis Connect user name (email address) and password.  If  you 
do not have a Kiwanis Connect login, you can request one at mem-
bers.kiwanis.org.  If you have further questions, email Member Ser-
vices at memberservices@kiwanis.org or call 1-800-549-2647. 

Club members Colette Baker and Phoebe Barreto recently visited 
the Walkersville High Key Club and learned all about "Dinner in 
the Dark", a fundraiser to help support the blind population.  The 
Key Club is partnering with the Leo Club, a student service club 
sponsored by the Glade Valley Lions club.  The Key Club and Leo 
Club students will be serving guests who attend this fundraiser.  
There will be a social hour, dinner, speakers from Leader Dog and 
a silent auction.   
 
Dining in the Dark is a gastronomical experience that invites you 

to explore the full potential of your taste 
buds in a uniquely entertaining atmosphere. 
While blindfolded, you’ll enjoy delectable 
surprise dishes and feast on a curated 3-
course meal without using your sight, there-
by enhancing your other senses.  Go Here to 
register for this March 14th evening event. 

Members Help Key Club with Dining in the Dark 

mailto:memberservices@kiwanis.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/dinner-in-the-dark-tickets-1132788754659
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(Above) Middletown Library had a Kindness Festival Volunteer Expo Monday, February 17.  Our Kiwanis club 
was represented by Dr Bob Kaufman, and Lauri and Richard Cutting. Among the presenters were representa-
tives of Blessings in a Backpack, WAGS, the Frederick Library system, Kiwanis, Lions and others.  

Sarah Schwartz, Children's Library 

Specialist , Middletown Branch 

Library reports that the wind tun-

nel our club recently purchased 

for the Library was being well 

received during a recent Sto-

rytime at the Library. “They Love 

it!” she said. 

Wind Tunnel Update 

Library Volunteer Expo 
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Agenda for February 11, 2025 – Board of Directors Meeting 

Call to Order - President Cutting 
Secretary’s Report  - Lauri Cutting 
Treasurer’s Report – Bob Failor 
Community Foundation Update  - Colette Baker 
Key Clubs – Colette Baker 
 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS  

Gift Wrap Appreciation Dinner  

Salvation Army Update 

Wind tunnel Update 

Cool Kids request for financial support for a Frederick Student – (letter and information emailed out 
1/28/25) 

Proposed Travel Procedure – (sent by email 1/20/25) 

Upcoming training – Capital District Midyear Conference in  

      Cambridge, MD – (see your Kiwanis Save the Date Events Sheet) 

Audit Committee Meeting 

Request by a knife museum in Middletown for help with funding for an Electric sign.  Response was 
sent that as this was not a direct children’s issue and we regretfully declined.  

NEW BUSINESS 

Regional Realignment for Division 4 to DelMarVA Region as of 1/26/2026. 

Ratify Motion of Feb. 4th to donate the Frederick Police Dept. $200.00 for children safety materials. 

Vacant Officer’s Position 

THANK YOU NOTES RECEIVED: 

Angela Knight, Branch Administrator for our donation of the Wind Tunnel, Fan & Scarves. 

Eric Stephens i9Sports for our donation ($500) and support. 
  

ADJOURNMENT  
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Click here to 

read the latest   

edition of   

The Capital  

Kiwanian 

Member Monthly Volunteer Hours: January 2024 

by Colette Baker 
Here are volunteer hours for the month of January 2024. Be sure to report your monthly 
hours on the first of each month for the preceding month. Go here to do so:  
https://davidmaloney.com/machform2/embed.php?id=18517 
 
Assist Seniors                                 2 members                       8 hours 

Bed Building                                    2 members                     6 hours               50 youth 

CTC Beekeeping Mentor               1 member                          8 hours 

Gift Wrap                                          1 member                        6 hours 

Middletown Library Wind 

Tunnel Presentation                      6 members                       6 hours 

FFA Club                                           1 member                         4 hours               24 youth 

4-H Club                                           1 member                          3 hours               10 youth 

Hospice Board Meeting                 1 member                          2 hours 

Cub Pack 285/Troop 795              1 member                          2 hours 

Upcoming Birthdays! 

Diane Reba 3/7 dcreba@comcast.net 

Arthur Anderson 3/12 artnscience@yahoo.com 

Tim Dinterman 4/17 timdinterman901@comcast.net 

https://dwyq4sa1lz55y.cloudfront.net/uploads/sites/36/2025/02/Capital_Kiwanian_February2025.pdf
https://dwyq4sa1lz55y.cloudfront.net/uploads/sites/36/2025/02/Capital_Kiwanian_February2025.pdf
https://dwyq4sa1lz55y.cloudfront.net/uploads/sites/36/2025/02/Capital_Kiwanian_February2025.pdf
https://davidmaloney.com/machform2/embed.php?id=18517
https://dwyq4sa1lz55y.cloudfront.net/uploads/sites/36/2025/02/Capital_Kiwanian_February2025.pdf

